
Our Lady of Trust Catholic Academy is supported by Futures in Education, the 

organization that administers our need-based scholarship program.  As part of their 

first ever “Virtual” Gala on Tuesday, October 20th, Futures in Education has invited our 

school to share in a matching donation from one of their generous Angel donors. 

If you contribute a gift today to Futures’ Angel program, that gift will be matched 1:1, 

doubling the impact t our school! 

To donate please go Futures website, https://futuresineducation.org/donate/ & designate 

your gift to OLTCA! 

Please make sure to check out all the amazing work Futures is doing to support Catholic 

Schools in Brooklyn and Queens by tuning in to the Virtual Gala from their website.  

You can also view the Gala trailer at https://futuresineducation.org/virtualgala/ 

 

Thank you!! 
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